Lena Bonner

From: Larry Hanson <sbailey@gacities.com>
Sent: Friday, April 12, 2024 10:48 AM

To: Lena Bonner

Subject: [EXTERNAL] 2024 District 7 Ballot
Attachments: 5.a 2024 District 7 Ballot.pdf

Dear Lena,

Attached is your city’s official ballot for the election of GMA's District 7 Officers for the 2024-2025 year.

Listed on the ballot are the names of the city officials who have been nominated by the district
nominating committee comprised of current district officers plus three additional elected officials.

The ballot should be returned to the attention of Sherri Bailey by Friday, May 17. Please note that
only one ballot may be submitted per city. The ballot shall be submitted by an official who affirms
in writing on the ballot that he or she is authorized to vote on behalf of the city.

We will notify you of the results by May 24. Final approval of GMA district officers, as well as the
Association’s officers and Board of Directors, will occur at the business meeting to be held at the
annual convention on June 23.

If you have any questions, please contact Sherri at 470-755-1357 or sbailey@gacities.com.

[NOTICE: This message originated outside of the City of Augusta's mail system -- DO NOT CLICK on links,
open attachments or respond to requests for information unless you are sure the content is safe.]



